
Notification of Credit Card Limit Increase 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We are pleased to inform you that your credit card limit has been increased to [New Limit 

Amount]. This decision is based on your positive payment history and account management. 

Your new credit limit will take effect immediately. We encourage you to continue using your 

credit card responsibly, and we trust that this increase will provide you with greater flexibility in 

managing your expenses. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please feel free to contact our customer service 

team at [Customer Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service Email Address]. 

Thank you for being a valued customer. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company's Name] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


